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I am writing this in complete opposition of HB3075.  

This bill is a disaster to say the least. Asking law abiding citizens to apply for a permit 

to purchase a firearm makes no sense given this is a violation of the 2nd 

amendment. On top of that, there is no process in place, nobody to do the training or 

the application process. This will only further delay the ability for law abiding citizens 

to make their purchase. Meanwhile, the criminals will continue to buy and sell 

weapons on the streets. If the state has the money to do this (not to mention 

upcoming lawsuits) then wouldn’t more police and mental health folks be a better 

alternative? You all took an oath to the constitution please honor that oath and do not 

pass this unnecessary and expensive bill. 

SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED means something. Do the right thing! 


